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23 December 2012 Announcements
Today’s Fourth Sunday of Advent Congregational response is:

People: 

Today we give thanks for the Josephs among us, migrating 
far from home when there is no choice, fiercely devoted to 
the ones they love, unwavering in their belief that there is 
room for all in the kingdom of God.

Please see the list of Poinsettias given in memory and/or honor. 
Thanks to Pat and Kelly for organizing this.

Thanks to all who came and caroled at the Summit.  It was a blessing to 
so many.  Thanks also for all of those who came to the Christmas party 
(especially the one from up North!).  Even on a rainy, cold evening – 
maybe especially at those “rainy and cold” times) we find our strength 
in Christ’s presence and the joy of his family!

We will not have Wednesday night Bible Study this week.

On Christmas Day we will meet at 10:00 am for singing, praising and 
communion.  There will be no Sunday School or breakfast.

Parkview Mission needs help this week on Wednesday beginning at 
11:00am through the dinner serving and on Thursday from 11am to 
3pm for distribution.  What a great time to serve.  Please join the joy!

Chad Ashwell’s service is Saturday, 29th at 3:00pm in Richmond. 
Please keep the entire family in prayer.
 

Sermon Notes – Luke 20.9-15

Love – 4th Sunday of Advent

              Love __________!
 

              Love __________!

              Love __________!
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